








Manager Report November 20th, 2020 

 

 

 

SANITARY 

 

We received 7.5” of rainfall in October and the plant received 4.2 Million gallons of Influent.  

 

All of the Lift Stations received annual vactor-cleaning by Zwald Utility Service this month, 

removing accumulated oil, grease, and grit. Staff is currently doing seasonal maintenance 

work at the Plant.  

 

Special Districts Insurance Services (SDIS) had a site visit here to do an appraisal of the 

Sanitary District’s building structures. The new information will be updated on the Insurance 

Site when completed. 

 

Ed’s Septic hauled biosolids to Seaside for processing on 11/4. We will haul one more time 

in December before the Holidays. As of now, the final round for receiving Corona virus 

Relief Funds will end on December 31st, 2020. 

 

We had a brief power outage at 4am on 11/13. Generators were started for several hours until 

the storm had passed and power was believed to be stable.  

 


